Steel City LUG
Letter of Introduction

Steel City Lego User Group (LUG) has been the premier social club for adult fans of Lego (AFOLs) in Western Pennsylvania since its inception ten years ago. The club serves as a place for adult Lego builders in the Pittsburgh region to socialize, share ideas, collaborate. Through its status as a Recognized LUG, Steel City LUG also has access to special programs and support offered by The Lego Group*. These attributes have fueled the growth of a thriving, active community.

Builds are often best enjoyed when shared with others, so public displays are the most common LUG activity. Displays can be categorized as participatory or static. Participatory displays are those which invite the public to engage through a building experience such as constructing the tallest tower in a limited time, racing to assemble a set, building a derby car, or free building small mosaics. Static displays involve club members staging their models in a public place such as on tables or in a display case. These models are usually built before the event. Often events feature both a participatory and static element, such as at the Three Rivers Art Festival or Fayette County Fair. The club has been participating in public events since its beginning, including the installation of a static display each summer over the past ten years at the Cranberry Public Library.

We would love to collaborate with the airport to share Pittsburgh’s local Lego building talent with the world. Our vision is a static display consisting of minifig-scale builds, broadly in the Town and Space categories, scale architecture, and more traditional mosaics and lenticulars. A mix of locally-themed builds could be included (examples from past displays include a Pens jersey, an incline, Mr. Rogers changing his slippers, King Friday’s castle, a PAT bus in a sinkhole, and a yellow bridge).

Our club has extensive experience with long-term static displays. Each year for the past decade members collaborated to fill a display case at the Cranberry Library. This display remains in place about three months. Since 2020 the club has also been invited to display items in the Carnegie Science Center. Displays remain for varied periods before the Center requests we cycle models. One of our most ambitious long-term displays was the S.W. Randall’s downtown store. We occupied a display case for approximately three months and changed out parts of the build about every two weeks to tell an evolving story over time. We were invited back and repeated this event for a total of three years.

Please feel free to reach out with any specific questions or if you would like to discuss ideas. We look forward to hearing from you soon!


Daniel Walker
Steel City LUG
* Note: The Lego Group does not sponsor, authorize, or endorse any LUG.

